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Information from compulsory school 
management about Covid-19 and 
infection tracing 

The spread of Covid-19 is now extensive and is noticeable in our schools. Previously, 
it has been the responsibility of the principals to provide information about new 
cases within the school, in a class or individual year. The purpose has been to make 
parents/guardians aware of the increased risk of infection.  

As infection is now so widespread, from today the 27th January 2022, the principals 
will no longer provide information of new cases of Covid-19 in the school, class or 
year. The decision for this change has been taken after consultation with Region 
Uppsala’s infection control.  

As a parent/guardian, you need to assume that your child/children can be in an 
environment where they are exposed to infection and, as usual, be observant for 
symptoms.  
Here is information on what is applicable in Uppsala region regarding symptoms and 
Covid-19 at home.  

We are still following-up all confirmed cases in our establishments, so please 
continue to inform the school if your child has Covid-19. By confirmed, we mean a 
positive test result from either an antigen test (so called Rapid Test) or PCR-test. 
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